
HCJ’s Fifth Grade
Carnival is Coming

Soon!!
IT’S TIME FOR OUR SECOND ANNUAL, HCJ carnival for the

5th grade graduating class!

This carnival will be held at Camp Joy on Thursday, June 8th

during the school day! More information to follow!

In order to make this event extra special, we are asking for

voluntary donations to help support all of the activities we have

planned!

Any amount of money is greatly appreciated! Students can drop

off the donation, in an envelope, to Miss Angiolini in room 216!

If you would like to donate through CheddarUp use the following

link: https://my.cheddarup.com/me/hcjpto

All fifth grade students will participate in the

carnival, regardless of donation!

Thank you so much for your continued

support!

Get ready for some fun,

HCJ PTO😃

https://my.cheddarup.com/me/hcjpto

